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There are too many people who may be unable to vote in person, either for 

health/mobility issues, lack of adequate transportation or distance from voting 

stations. In addition, limiting voting the the day of the election only, may be 

impossible for too many citizens.   Mail-in voting has been extremely successful and 

ensures every Oregonian has the opportunity to vote without restrictions such as this.   


